
GREAT BARRINGTON 
LOCAL RAPID RECOVERY PLAN 
PUBLIC MEETING 

 
WE WANT YOUR INPUT! 
 
Great Barrington is participating in the Massachusetts 
LRRP Program to help communities develop Local Rapid 
Recovery Plans for downtowns and commercial districts.  
 
Over the last two months, a survey was conducted of 
businesses and non-profits in our downtown to 
understand how COVID-19 has impacted them and to 
gather thoughts on what is working and what needs 
improvement downtown. 
 
In addition, site visits assessed the physical environment, 
business environment, and administrative needs of the 
downtown area.  
 
The public meeting on May 20th at 5:00 PM will explore 
survey and site visit results, and review some potential 
projects to help downtown Great Barrington recover. 
Your input will help develop a plan that meets local 
needs and inform future policy decisions. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on May 20th at 5:00 PM 
via Zoom!  
A recording of the meeting will be shared for those who 
are unable to participate. 
 

 

ACCESS THE 
MEETING 
 
Use this link: 
http://bit.ly/LRRPinGB 
 
 
Call in with this #: 
(646) 558 8656 
 

Meeting ID:  
848 0605 4026 
 

Passcode: 142975 
 
 

QUESTIONS? 
Please contact:  
Christopher Rembold 
Assistant Town Manager/ 
Director of Planning and 
Community Development: 
 
crembold@townofgb.org 
(413) 528-1619, x2401 
 

 

mailto:crembold@townofgb.org

